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HAND SANITIZER RECALL   7/2020 
 

Regarding the recent hand sanitizer recall: 

 

None of the product obtained or sold by OPA is in the recall.   

 

We have vetted ALL of the lot numbers we have received and they 
are clear. We are 100% certain our products are safe and effective. 

 

If you would like to double check your lot numbers you will find it 
right below the cap. It is the 4 digits after the capital letter L xxxx, the 
link below will take you to the FDA recalled lot number list.  

 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/4e-brands-
north-america-issues-nationwide-voluntary-recall-hand-sanitizer-due-potential-
presence 

 

We thank you all for your continued business! 
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